
From: Alex Eddy 
Sent: Friday, 7 March 2025 12:56 PM
To: PFAS; Clr Josh Black; Cr Tiffany Galvin
Cc: PFAS; Max Eastcott
Subject: Re: Select Committee into PFAS contamination in waterways and drinking water 

supplies throughout New South Wales - Post-hearing responses - 5 February 2025

Dear all, 
 
Gwydir Shire has been advised that operational costs for PFAS treatment would be in the region of $100,000 per 
year.  
 
Regards, 
 
Alexander Eddy  
Director of Engineering Services 
 
Sent from my mobile 




